Columbia Tnihersity
tnthe ity of HetwPork

THE GRADUATE FACULTIES
OFFICE OF THE DEAN

March 1k, 1958

Mr. John K. Toole
390 Audubon Street
New Orleens 18, Louisiana

Dear Mr. Toole:

My congratulations to you on the award of a Woodrow
Wilson fellowship at Columbia University. We are in-
deed looking forward to your presence on our campus.

I am having the Graduate Student's Guide sent to you
at this early date in the belief that you may want to
consult it, especially page T7 which refers to housing.

Please let me know if there is anything further I
can do in advance of your arrival.

Faithfully yours,
L (3o
daypmes e
Jacques Barzun

Dean of the Graduate Faculties
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